
Due to the continued power outage, heavy winds, and uncertain weather conditions we are 

CANCELLING the evening concert tonight.   

 

Students have worked very hard to put this student led concert together.  We plan to reschedule for 

8:45 am tomorrow morning (Friday, December 21st).   

If the weather conditions deteriorate overnight we will keep you updated.  

 

We do have limited seating and need to keep our crowd to our posted capacity.  

 

Thank you for your flexibility and patience today. 

 

Also the new lower parking lot will be closed on Friday and will reopen in the new year.  Please use the 

old system for drop off, pick up, and parking tomorrow.  

 


